
 
Thursday, December 16, 2010 

  
 
Law Item No. 27 
RECOMMENDATION FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Subject: Authorize negotiation and execution of an amendment to the legal services agreement with 
Brown McCarroll, LLP, to provide legal services related to the litigation and environmental permitting 
issues relating to the Fayette Power Plant, to increase funding in the amount of $156,550.00, for a total 
contract amount not to exceed $209,550.00. 
 
Amount and Source of Funding: Funding is available in the Fiscal Year 2010-2011 Operating Budget of 
Austin Energy. 
 
For More Information: Karen Kennard, 974-2268 
 

 
 
The Acting City Attorney retained the outside counsel to review the potential litigation regarding the 
Fayette Power Plant. The increased funding is for the firm to continue to protect the City's interest in this 
ongoing matter. 


